
December 18, 1965 
 
Board again meet to look over the charges for gravel and ordered owners of gravel pits 

from which gravel for Eureka Township had hauled gravel to be paid at the rate of .10 per 
yard.  Close to 14,000 yds of gravel had been hauled. 
 
Other bills presented by the clerk was ordered paid. 

 
S.O. Steen Clerk 

 


